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DISCUSSION OF FUTURE COMMITTEE AGENDA AND OTHER ITEMS 
 
 
University of Iowa Business Manager David Kieft would like to give a brief update on the Iowa 
River Landing - Medical Office Building Extension Development project. 
 
At the August Property & Facilities Committee meeting, the Five-Year Institutional Roads Program 
will be presented for FY 2018 – FY 2022. 
 
The Committee will discuss other items to be considered at future meetings. 
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